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Oregon is #48 for Election Security based on our laws compared to the rest of the 

country. Additionally, the pending lawsuits against the Oregon SOS regarding 

election security are also quite telling, such as the Public Interest Legal Foundation 

asserting that Oregon is violating the NVRA by destroying certain voter records and 

by Judicial Watch for the dirtiest voter rolls in the country.  

 

Because Oregon's election laws are so loose compared to the rest of the country, I 

support this bill (and any other bill that enables tighter election security). This is a 

start. 


